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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
REX RESUMES FLIGHTS BETWEEN ADELAIDE AND MILDURA 

 
Rex announced today that it will resume flights between Mildura and Adelaide with effect 
from Monday 4 January 2021. Rex was forced to suspend the service in April due to Covid-19 
State Government border restrictions. 
 
From 4 January 2021, Rex will provide the City of Mildura with 2 return services per week on 
Mondays and Thursdays. The service from Adelaide to Mildura will depart Adelaide at 12.20pm 
and arrive in Mildura at 1.55pm. The service from Mildura to Adelaide will depart Mildura at 
2.15pm and arrive in Adelaide at 2.50pm.   
 
Rex General Manager Network Strategy, Warrick Lodge said, “Rex has always been committed 
to resuming the Mildura to Adelaide service as soon as practical, after the relaxing of Covid-19 
related state border restrictions. Rex well understands this is an important transport link for the 
City of Mildura and surrounding area”. 
 
“Rex will continue to offer the Rex Community Fare between Mildura and Adelaide, priced at 
$128.00 and available for each way travel. This is Rex’s commitment to giving back to the local 
Mildura community and encouraging passenger growth to our long-term mutual benefit”. 
 
The Chief Executive of Mildura Airport, Trevor Willcock said, “We are very pleased to see Rex 
restarting this important link with Adelaide and we applaud Rex’s commitment to the community 
fare, which makes the route viable and affordable. The city of Mildura will greatly benefit from 
having this route back up and running.” 
 
 
Rex is Australia’s largest independent regional and domestic airline operating a fleet of 60 
Saab340 aircraft (pre-COVID) on 1,500 weekly flights to 59 destinations throughout all states in 
Australia. Rex will begin its domestic services with six 737-800s in March 2021. In addition to the 
airline Rex, the Rex Group comprises wholly owned subsidiaries Pel-Air Aviation (air freight, 
aeromedical and charter operator) and the two pilot academies, Australian Airline Pilot 
Academy in Wagga Wagga and Ballarat. 
 
Rex Media Contact: Ben Worsley 0417 585 964, ben.worsley@rex.com.au 


